

SYDNEY SHERMAN SQUADRON GALVESTON, TEXAS

September 20, 2022

Ir. Bruce Bramlett
Chief Operating Officer & Executive Director
BATTLESHIP TEXAS FOUNDATION
One Riverway, Suite 2200
Houston, Texas 77056

Dear Mr. Bramlett,

Congratulations to you, your staff and all participants in successfully moving the Battleship Texas to the drydock on Pelican Island in Galveston. A few of our members participated in the recent program at the San Jacinto Battle on Texian Navy Day. We are very impressed with your briefing and the many fascinating stories and updates on the move. We extend our best wishes to you and the Poundation on a job well done.

Stemmani KST

albert Seguin

Robert Stinkert

Edu 6 Camion

Jan 8 lovus